
From: Mark Rowan   
Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2020 9:03 AM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Highway 99 Callaghan to Creekside 

 

Dear Mayor and  Council,  

I am  writing you to remind  you about  the regular traffic disaster south of Whistler. Normally I 

plan my trip to avoid this and I am sure most  of you do the same.  That doesn't help the poor day 

trippers that would  like to enjoy a  day in Whistler. Please  fix this  problem. How about a 

reversible centre lane? In any event please  do something about this massive waste of time and 

fuel.  

Thanks very much, 

Fred Rowan  
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